
The Notice of Cisile 2020 Postponed

Distinguished exhibitors and visitors，
Happy New Year！
As the effects of pneumonia outbreak of novel coronavirus

infection， Cisile  2020 originally  held  on March 4-6 will  be
postponed，the new date will be announced later. 

The committee of organizer will follow the progress of the
epidemic prevention and control work in real time, and maintain
communication with relevant departments. After the new date is
confirmed, we will notify everyone as soon as possible. Thanks
for your understanding and support. Anything want to know, pls
contact us. 

Everyone is responsible for the prevention and control of
the epidemic. 

The committee of organizer 
January 31, 2020


